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Notes from the Principal, Ms. Dupuy …

I hope you and your children were able to witness the breathtaking beauty of the recent total eclipse
together! Events like this offer unique opportunities for shared wonder and learning experiences. I
look forward to hearing about the different experiences our students had.

Unfortunately due to the weather we were unable to have our Spring Fling last Friday…but we are
excited to share that the PTCO will be hosting this event on this Friday the 12th. Please see the
attached flier for more details. It looks to be a lot of fun and I hope to see many of you there.

My final reminder is that we will be having an early release day this Friday, the 12th. This will be the
start of our spring break. I encourage you to take advantage of this time to not only rest and
recharge but to also spend quality time with your family! Don’t forget to read over break to earn
tickets for the bike raffle! Have fun!!

Reminders this week include:

● With this Spring weather comes mud! Sometimes our students' get a little wet. You may want
to consider sending a dry set of clothes for students to keep at school or in their backpacks
so they can change into something dry.

● Daily dismissal time will begin with parent pick ups at 3:00, followed by bus dismissals
beginning at approximately 3:15. Parents are asked to pull up to the entrance and your child
will be brought out to meet your car. During drop off and pick up, if you plan to walk your
child to the door, please park in the parking lot across the street so as not to interrupt the
flow of traffic. Thank you!

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you have questions, concerns, or need support for your
child or your family. Have a great week!

(email: jdupuy@rsu3.org school phone: 722-3636 cell: 249-1061)

Notes from the Office:

Check out our Hannaford Helps Flyer below to help our
school raise money!!

Important Upcoming Dates…..

4/8 - Early Release 1:00 PM

4/8 - School Board Meeting at MVHS 6:30

4/12 - Early Release for Students

4/12 - Spring Family Dance

4/15 - 4/19 April Break



Check out what’s happening at Morse School … Week Of: 4/1

K This week we started some non-fiction writing in the form of science journals. We
planted marigold and sunflower seeds and will be recording our observations as
they grow. We also started our spring science unit around weather and will be
journaling the different parts of weather each day.
Please remember to read with your child each night - book bags should be coming
home each night. Keep filling out the Bikes for Books slips!

3/4 M Despite the snow day and late start, another successful week of learning was
completed! We continued to work in math groups and worked on successful
transitions and expectations during group time. I absolutely love all the timelines
my young learners brought in and it is great to see others enjoy looking at these
timelines. Now onto the next project! In literacy we started our rainforest unit and I
am excited for the research project we will be doing in our classroom. Have a
fantabulous week!

3/4 R This week, all book clubs wrapped up reading and discussing their first book club
books. We took some math assessments and will begin new units. Third grade will
continue to learn multiplication facts and fourth grade will begin a unit on fractions.
We are going to begin a unit on poetry during the month of April in writing.

5 This week 5th grade walked to the park and spent Tuesday afternoon celebrating
by playing baseball and exploring the local wildlife. We also continued exploring
different types of poetry. My intention is for everyone to choose a poem that they
would like to use for April’s Bookshare by the end of this week. I would like to host
a poetry reading after vacation instead of our traditional presentations. Please stay
tuned for more information on the date and time.

Music This week K-2 students have been learning about Taiko drumming. We listened to
some taiko drummers play, discussed cultural aspects of Taiko drumming, and
played bucket drums.

3-5 students added their finishing touches to their aesthetic projects and will start
sharing the songs they chose starting next week.
林英哲 ／ 海の豊饒（和太鼓アンサンブル）　　Eitetsu Hayashi // Fertility of the …

https://youtu.be/ZagsLrNzg3I?si=X3A_3AJdInlCCbz3


Agriculture Last week, Mrs. Braley’s and Mrs. Rawley’s classes worked on cleaning out the
front gardens with the help of our secretary, Miss Lisa. Other classes explored
seaweed. We learned about the different parts of seaweed and how it’s different
than a plant. We also got to touch different types of seaweed. It felt great to be
outside!

SEL This week at Morse we practiced our conflict resolution skills through mini skits
where students performed a conflict and their solutions to the class.






















